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To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: In support of renewing funding for Legal Action of Wisconsin
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Hello, 
 
I would like to submit testimony in favor of renewing city funding for Legal Action of Wisconsin.  
 
I am a resident of La Crosse. My husband and I are both CNAs at Gundersen and we live in the low income 
apartment complex, River Oaks Apartments. We have had several unfortunate run ins with management. Legal 
Action of Wisconsin provided invaluable guidance and assistance. I would like to push for the same funds to be 
allocated to Legal Action of Wisconsin. Thank you, 
Laura Gould 
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